
 

Class of 2024 

Graduation       
Tickets 

 

 

 

Graduation Ceremony: 

Date: Wednesday, 

May 29, 2024 

Time: 6:30 

Place: Serpentini 

Fieldhouse 

Ticket request link opens 4/4/24 

The link to 2024 graduation tickets will be sent via Final 

Forms on Thursday, April 4th. There is a limit of 8 tickets per 

student. You will be able to request up to 4 additional tickets. 

All additional tickets will be filled according to when the ticket 

request was placed. NO ADDITIONAL TICKETS WILL BE 

CONFIRMED until we have received all ticket requests.  

The ticket link will be open until May 1st.  

   **Only 1 request per student/family will be honored** 
  *Questions: Contact Traci Zollinger at 330-658-2011  ext. 5307 

  


